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Granite House is a Minnesota nonprofit corporation with a mission:
To provide support and hope to individuals and families living with severe and permanent brain injury.

www.granitehousemn.org  |  P.O. Box 283, Bayport, MN 55003  |  info@granitehousemn.org

YOUR GIFTS 
AT WORK 
June 2014 – Dec 2016 
STARTUP EXPENSES
BEFORE GROUNDBREAKING
 
TOTAL EXPENSES 

$62,400

MARKETING/AWARENESS 
$10,500
Printing, mailings, website hosting

FUNDRAISING                         
$10,400
Grants, events

ADMINISTRATION 	 	
$8,700
Insurance, office supplies,
processing fees, training

PROFESSIONAL FEES            
$32,800
Legal, accounting, architect

ADMIN.
$8,700

PROFESSIONAL
FEES

$32,800

FUNDRAISING
$10,400

MARKETING/
AWARENESS

$10,500

GRANITE
HOUSE  For our donors, volunteers, and partners on our journey

We did it with your help!
Groundbreaking Ceremony April 29, 2017

From left: Dan Kyllo, West Lakeland Township Chairman; Lucas Gahler, board; Anna Bohnen, 
RN, board; Todd Gillingham, Thrivent Financial; Donna Koning, MD, board; MN Rep. Kathy 
Lohmer; Tom Insley, board; Carol Insley, board; Kirk Dahl, DDS, board; Frank Ritter, MD, board.

We had a beautiful clear day for our celebration. Friends and supporters 
attended our program and cheered as the board members and partners took 
the first ceremonial shovel of soil at the site. Just as we made the first dig, a 
bald eagle flew directly overhead, a blessing for our mission.

Update to our board of directors

From left: Carol Insley; Kirk Dahl, DDS; Anna Bohnen, RN; and Tom Insley. 
Back: Frank Ritter, MD; Lucas Gahler; and Donna Koning, MD. 

We said goodbye to MN Rep. 
Kathy Lohmer in July 2016 and 
welcomed Dr. Frank J. Ritter to our 
board. With our strong team of 
medical experts, we are writing our 
policy and procedures documents 
and creating handbooks for staff 
and the families we will serve. 
Kathy will continue to be our 
board member emeritus and 
provide consultation and support. 

GRANITE HOUSE is building a 24-hour sustainable community residence 
in Stillwater, Minnesota, for the long-term care of younger adults who 
would otherwise be in a nursing home.



DONORS TO STARTUP FUND July – December 2016

SUMMIT DONORS 
Cambridge Apts
Larry & Muffy Cutler*
Craig Deutsch*
Dan Gahler*
Tom & Carol Insley*
Donna & Norman Koning*
McGough Construction
Joan & Chuck Newman*
Mike & Laura Runge*
Paul Stenger

PEAK DONORS
Candace & Robert Arey*
Lou & Kathy Cristan*
Kirk & Carla Dahl*
Eckberg Lammers P.C.
Lynn & Pete Grogan*
Janna & Arden  Haug*
Maggie & Tom Hickel*
Tom & Betty Linker*
Bil & Peggy Lund*
Clair Murphy
Chuck & Joan Newman*
OneHope Foundation
Kathy & Dale Peleski*
Gladys & Frank Ritter*
Wlliam Stoffregen
Swanson Homes
James Voegeli*
Kim & Amy Watson*
Denise Yanish

PLATEAU DONORS
12 Ord. Women
Floyd Anderson
Mary Arneson
Camrose Hill Flower Farm
Cathy & Rick Arnfelt*
Derek & Nancy Baker
Gary Baribeau*
Dena Belisle*
Loralee & Gene DiLorenzo
Ute Erickson*
Diane Fisher/John Hovde*
Mary & Dennis Fruetel*
Daniel Garry
Todd/Kristen Gillingham*
Carmen & Keith Goettsch
Janice & Paul Grizzell
Karl Hanson*
Stephan Kistler & 
	 Karen Cooley-Kistler
Roger & Judy Knutson
Roxanne Lamkin
Kathy & Greg Lohmer*
Mary Mathisen*
Mike & Mimi Moss*
Northern Arborists*
Rollx Vans	
Joan Rothfuss and
	 Paul Shambroom*
Carol Ann Smith*
Bill & Gaby Sondermann*
Gary & Deanna Tangwall*
Loretta K. Tobin*
Karen Turner*
Kaz Turner-Brylynskyi
Gary & Barb Wemeier
Steve & Ann Wolff
Sylvia & Greg Zinn

MEADOWS DONORS
BRH Pharmacy Staff
Joni Ballou
Greg Boettner*
Anna & Mark Bohnen*
Astrid Brown*
Sara Lee & Donal Dunbar*
Terry Gaffney
Lucas & Claire Gahler*
Kathy & John Harrington*
Mary & David Hauch
Pauline Haug*
Charles & Kathie Joseph
Bonnie Kennett
Dan Kyllo*
Virginia Lang
Natalie Lanzatella
Mary Ludington
Mantyla Well Drilling
John Mead*
D.W. & Eve Michael*
Sue Moriarity*
Cleone Pritchard*
Maria Remer	
Gayle Rettner
Jenn Schmidt*
Daniel Shapiro
Alan Sipinen*
Bill & Paula Snyder*	
Karen Stoltzmann
John Taft
Winifred Tegge*
Sr. Connie Thompson*
Dorothy Tiernan
Bill & Sharon Totten*
Jeff Virant*
Brady West
Katherine Woodard 

FOOTHILLS DONORS
Laura Boegli*
Devin Evers*
Kim Flackey
Laura Higgs*
Barbara Johnson*
James Johnson
Margie Jones
Lori Kruse	
Lisa Landry
Cecelia Larson*
Shirley Lund*
Linda Lutz
Maria Marino Assoc., LLC*
Meghan Martineau
Clayton & Patricia Melby*
Laura Nelson
Ellen O’Neill
Mary Oswald
T.A. and A.L. Pertz
Rhoda Pfotenhauer
Constance Reding
Richmond Rolfs
Gregg & Amy Sainsbury
Diane Schultz
Bonnie K. Schulze
Singing Heart
Patricia Skaiem
Warren Spannaus
Mike Strand
Kimberly Warshaw*
Janet Weeks

INCOME SOURCES 
JUNE 2014 – DEC 2016 
TOTAL INCOME

$138,800

INDIVIDUAL DONORS
$99,300
Cash or check, online donations,
gifts of stock

GRANTS
$12,700
Matching grants, foundation grants

FAITH-BASED
ORGANIZATIONS
$26,800
Churches, organizations

FAITH-BASED
ORG.

$26,800

GRANTS
$12,700 INDIVIDUAL

DONORS
$99,300

Kent Wheelock
Anonymous

GRANTS/FOUNDATIONS
Lou and Kathy Cristan Trust*
Mary L. Mathisen Trust*
Diane and Dean Milbrath
The Raleigh Foundation
Thrivent Choice Dollars*
Thrivent Company Match*

IN-KIND DONATIONS
45 Degrees 
Camrose Hill Flower Farm 
Cristan Enteprises
Double Ewe Yarn Shop 
Todd and Kristen Gillingham 
Great Harvest Bread
Hagberg’s Country Market
Maggie and Tom Hickel
Tom and Carol Insley 
Lake Elmo Inn 
LifeSpa
Oakdale Gun Club 
Ramsey County Sheriff’s Dept.
Rivertown Animal Hospital
Rhonda Schultz
Paul Shambroom
Gaby Sondermann
Dave and Denise Swager
3M Personal Safety Division 
Ben Utecht

*Repeat Donor

TRIBUTE GIFTS
Gift by  |  In memory of
Cathy Arnfelt  
	 Carolyn (Kary) Dalton
Cathy and Rick Arnfelt  
	 Ray Begitschke
Cathy and Rick Arnfelt  
	 Laurie Strate
Lynn Grogan  
	 Lorraine Arey
Peter and Lynn Grogan  
	 Kline Grogan
Rhoda Pfotenhauer  
	 Al Dornfeld 
Jenn Schmidt  
	 Richard Insley
Patricia K. Skaiem  
	 Milton & Robert Sherwin 

Gift by  |  In honor of
Floyd Anderson  
	 Donna Koning and GH team 
Cathy Arnfelt  
	 Dawn Shafer
Sara Lee Dunbar  
	 Aaron Insley
Kim Flackey  
	 Richard (memory)
	 Aaron Insley (honor)
Tom and Carol Insley  
	 Aaron Insley
Susan Moriarity  
	 Tom and Carol Insley
Kaz Turner-Brylinski  
	 Todd B.Turner, Jr.

WALK FOR THOUGHT - SEPT 17    
Our Granite House friends came out for the 
2016 Walk for Thought, the annual fundraiser 
for the Minnesota Brain Injury Alliance. We 
had a great day at the new location, Long 
Lake Regional Park in New Brighton, MN. 
Our team has raised over $3,000 in just 
three years. 

Volunteers and donors at this year’s event:
Carolyn Briol

The Corbett family
Kirk & Carla Dahl 

Devin Evers
Mary Fruetel

Lucas & Claire Gahler
Tom & Carol Insley

Joan Rothfuss
Jenn Schmidt

Anthony Wong

Sept 2016: Our team at the Walk for Thought



OUR PARTNERS FOR SUCCESS – THRIVENT, HABITAT & YOU

SUPPORT GROUP GROWS 
With the publicity from the story in the Pioneer 
Press and simply word of mouth, our support 
group has grown. We welcome anyone who 
is caring for or supporting a friend or family 
member with cognition deficits who needs 
a high level of care. Please contact Carol at 
651-436-4422 or carol@granitehousemn.org 
for details.

From left: Our support group at Camrose Hill 
Joan Rothfuss, Karen Turner, and Carol Insley

CAMROSE HILL FUNDRAISER: Oct 16, 2016
Sponsored by our partners 

at Thrivent Community-Landmark
What a beautiful fall outing we had at the Camrose Hill Flower Farm! 
Our Thrivent Community-Landmark hosts worked all summer to plan 
this event, and thanks to their generosity, all of the proceeds went to 
the Granite House startup fund. Our guests enjoyed the lovely gardens 
at the farm and bid on a wide variety of items in our silent auction. We 
enjoyed music, a fabulous buffet, and our program, featuring author 
and playwright Kevin Kling. His unique storytelling had us alternately 
laughing and thoughtfully thinking about people with disabilities. 
Thanks to all our donors who came or sent their gifts in support. 

Thrivent Community-Landmark

TWIN CITIES HABITAT FOR HUMANITY
Sharing their gifts of time and talent 

In order to maximize our resources, we 
will be partnering on the construction 
with Habitat.  We are fortunate to have the 
opportunity to work with this prominent 
nonprofit organization to build a unique 
“habitat” for our residents. Chad Bouley, 
Vice President of Homebuilding for Twin 
Cities Habitat for Humanity, has referred 
their list of trusted subcontractors and 
suppliers to us. Chad has also offered 
to act as our construction management 

consultant. Tom Insley will work with Chad as the project manager in 
addition to representing Granite House as their general contractor. 
With Chad and Tom donating their time, and Granite House acting 
as the general contractor, we expect some significant savings on the 
project. We will also be looking for volunteer help for aspects that can 
accommodate the build. 

Our speaker, Kevin Kling

PIONEER PRESS STORY 
August 7, 2016

The story of Granite House was beautifully 
told by Mary Divine in a front-page article. 
She captured the personal story of the Insley 
family, tracing the creation of the nonprofit 
and our mission. The article reached many 
families who have experienced brain injury 
and resulted in new donors, offers of help 
with the residence, and new families for our 
support group. Go to the NEWS tab on the 
website for a link to the online story and 
photos.

From left: Carol, Aaron and Tom Insley at home
(Photo courtesy of Jean Pieri, Pioneer Press) 

CAROL’S NOTE: It has been nearly three years since Tom, Anna and I – the three founders – sat at our kitchen table and 
decided to start Granite House. It is so exciting to finally be starting on construction of the residence. We are grateful to our 
donors and partners for getting us this far. We are in the home stretch – but we still need your help! Because Granite House 
is a nonprofit, any surplus funds will go back into the house to enhance the quality of life for our residents, their families, 
and the staff. Granite House will be a place for families to heal and a very special place for our community to be involved. 
Thank you all for believing in our mission. 



BREAKING GROUND: Some of our generous neighbors on Stagecoach Trail are donating 
their efforts to Granite House. The excavation will begin May 4 and will be donated by 
Miller Excavating, with the rock and sand being donated by Aggregate Industries. We also 
anticipate charitable considerations from several more of our contractors and suppliers, 
some of them being referred to us by Twin Cities Habitat for Humanity. We hope to have 
the house “dried in” – windows and doors installed – by the end of June. Watch for 
updates on our Facebook page and the BUILDING tab on the website. 
 
IN OUR NEXT ISSUE: The Washington County Master Gardeners will help to design and 
install a wheelchair-accessible community sensory garden next year on the Granite House 
property. It will be a beautiful natural space designed for everyone in the wheelchair 
community to enjoy. Find out soon how you can be part of this exciting project.
 
At left: Granite House board members and partners at groundbreaking ceremony  

PROGRESS AT THE PROPERTY • 2114 Stagecoach Trail North, Stillwater, MN

Ceiling lifts in each bedroom and in the therapy 
areas are vital to the safety and comfort of our 
residents. Nursing homes use large lifts called 
“Hoyers” which require two people and are difficult 
on some floor surfaces. Ceiling lifts can be easily 
operated by one aide, can be maneuvered into any 
part of the room, and are safer for both the patient 
and the operator.

Fire suppression sprinklers will be installed on 
both levels to ensure that in an emergency, there 
is time to get all of our residents to safety. With 
wheelchair access to the outdoors on both levels, 
this meets fire code and ensures safety for all, and 
Bayport Fire & Rescue is only three miles away on 
Stagecoach Trail.

PROGRESS ON OUR STARTUP FUNDING
Home elevator	 $25,000	 GOT IT! 

Bedroom flooring	 $10,000   	GOT IT!

Therapy bath	 $10,000	 GOT IT!

Standby generator     $20,000	 GOT IT!

Fire suppression	 $15,000 – NEED IT! 

Bedroom lifts	 $34,000 – NEED IT!

Therapy lifts	 $16,000 – NEED IT!

Window upgrade     	 $20,000 – WANT IT! 

Roof upgrade            	$30,000 – WANT IT!  

www.granitehousemn.org  |  P.O. Box 283, Bayport, MN 55003  |  info@granitehousemn.org

DID 
YOU
KNOW? 
Over half our donors
are friends, co-workers, 
or family of our board 
of directors. We would 
like to broaden our donor 
base, so please share our 
newsletter with your circle
of friends. Many of our contacts 
have been personally touched by brain 
injury. Why not start a conversation with 
your friends and tell them about our mission? 
You may find that people you see every day know 
someone who has been affected by this diagnosis. 
More than one third of our donors have made more 
than one gift, and one in seven has made a gift of $1,000 
or more. Now that we have broken ground and our dream 
is becoming a reality, we need your help more than ever. 
Thank you for your support. We will make you proud.

JOIN THE GRANITE HOUSE TEAM
VOLUNTEER THIS SUMMER!                                                                 
Please help us make Granite House a reality. We can use whatever 
talents you have. Expert at taping windows to prep for painting? Know 
how to install rubber flooring? We’d like to use your expertise. Short 
on construction skills? No problem. We need materials movers and 
job site sweepers. Cooks can bring us lunches, photographers can 
help us document our progress on Facebook, and bargain hunters 
can help us find affordable kitchen appliances. Downsizing? We can 
use donations of furniture and household items. Email Carol Insley at 
carol@granitehousemn.org or call us at 651-436-4422 to get on the 
volunteer contact list.     

BECOME ONE OF OUR CARE PROVIDERS! 
Do you know someone who would like to earn better than average 
pay with benefits working at Granite House? We will be starting our 
talent search this summer and will need full-time and part-time staff, 
all shifts. It will be a beautiful and caring job setting with great rewards 
in helping our residents and their families. Email Carol Insley at 
carol@granitehousemn.org or call 651-436-4422 for details.


